
 
 

THE NUMBERS 
 
 

 Sunday 05/01/22:  
 

     Bible Class:  87 

     Worship Service: 154 

     Contribution: $9,120 
 

 Wednesday 05/04/22: 58   

Ministry and Activity 
 

Praise God! Ladies’ Day was able to send 
$700 to Ukraine relief efforts through 
SIBI. 
 
May 20, Family Game Night - Bring a 
game, snack, and drink to the fellowship 
hall at 6 PM for fun for all ages. 
 
May 22, Church Picnic - Join us at 
Louise Hays Park after morning services. 
Bring your lunch, chairs, toys, swim gear, 
fishing poles, etc. Drinks and some tables 
provided. 
 
May 22, Mission Report - Kyle Clayton 
will be reporting on his work in India at 
Riverside at 5 PM. 
 

May 27-28, Youth Glamping - Youth 
will set up indoor camp at Riverside 
beginning at 4PM. Bring tents, air 
mattresses, electronics, etc. Cooks and 
overnight chaperones needed. 
 

New Address:  

Don Taylor 

123 Plaza Dr. Apt. 306 
 

If you know of a need for meals for the 
month of May, please contact Shelley 
Alexander at (361) 549-5686.  

         Daily Bible Reading Plan 
 

    May 8 — 2 Sam 7; 1 Chr 17 
    May 9 — Ps 25, 29, 33, 36, 39 
    May 10 — 2 Sam 8-9; 1 Chr 18 
    May 11 — Ps 50, 53, 60, 75 
    May 12 — 2 Sam 10; 1 Chr 19; Ps 20 
    May 13 — Ps 65-67, 69-70 
    May 14 — 2 Sam 11-12; 1 Chr 20 

 
Order of Worship 

 

Come Thou Almighty King 

Welcome 

Children’s Time 

Holy Medley 

Prayer of Worship 

Ivory Palaces 

Breath of Heaven 

Communion 

I Am Mine No More 

Prayer of Thanks 

I Am Thine O Lord 

Nearer My God to Thee 

1 Peter 3:1-7 

“Imperishable Beauty” 

Let the Beauty of Jesus Be Seen in Me 

Shepherd’s Prayer 

Shine, Jesus, Shine 

Ministers 
 

Pulpit 
Kevin Kasparek 

(918) 470-5873 
 

Family/Worship 
Cooper Atkeson 

(417) 461-4834 
 
 

 

Elders 
 

Dale Alexander 

(361) 537-3219 
 

Gene Bosse 

(830) 285-3241 
 

David Moore 

(830) 928-1869 
 

 

Deacons 
 

Orlando Barraza 

Doyle Brown 

Cody Bush 

Jerry Durbin 

Darrell Fudge 

Welcome, Guests! 

 Welcome to Riverside! Thank you for joining us as our 

honored guest as we worship God together today. Please stay 

with us briefly after the service so that we can welcome you 

personally. We meet today to praise God and to encourage 

one another. At Riverside, the Bible is our only guide  for 

worship and the Christian life. We would be happy to answer 

any questions that you may have about the Riverside church 

family. Please visit us again whenever you have the 

opportunity! 

625 Harper Rd. Kerrville, TX  78028     (830) 257-5445     

         Sunday Bible Study: 9  AM     Sunday Worship: 10 AM  

Wednesday Bible Study: 7 PM 

 May 8, 2022 

Mothers: Image-Bearers of God 

We often think of the Godhead in masculine terms 

and having masculine traits (discounting the incarnate Son, 

who is distinctly male). However, Genesis 1:27 says, “So God 

created man in his own image, in the image of God he 

created him; male and female he created them” (ESV). The 

image of God is manifested in both femaleness and 

maleness. There are aspects of women, specifically and 

uniquely, that reflect the image of God. This surely includes 

aspects of motherhood: Jealous protection, quiet sacrifice, 

quick compassion, and steadfast love. Thank God for 

mothers, image-bearers of God! 



 

 

Garland McConal had surgery to repair his aorta on Thursday. Please pray for 
Garland and Mariethel, that he will recover well and soon.  

Al and Donna Horne are suffering multiple health issues. Donna is improving, but 
both of them are struggling to get better. Please remember them in prayer. 

 Pray for our  members who are in nursing/assisted living facilities: Beth 
Bearden, Doris Burton, Ann Marshall, Kathy O’Hara.  Some visits are now 
allowed. Check with the facility prior to visiting. Your visits would be much 
appreciated. Cards and phone calls also relieve the isolation. 

 Let’s remember all of the health care workers and their families at Riverside: 
Rona Barrozo, Ashton Bosse, Jolene Fudge, Karen Wootton, Karla 
(Wootton) Carter, Debra Zink, and those around the nation and world, who 
remain on the front lines of the pandemic. Also, remember Chad Lovelady, who is 
a police officer in Fredericksburg. 

Ongoing Health Concerns 

 

Beth Bearden is undergoing physical therapy. She is still at Hilltop. 

Larry Delaney continues treatment. 

Barbara Dodd is still having problems with her health.   

Leon Ewing is recovering from knee surgery. 

Dorinda Mays is undergoing physical therapy. 

Twila Odle is experiencing severe back and knee pain with very limited mobility. 

Carlla Tittle continues to struggle with  kidney problems. 

Bill Whitt is dealing with several medical issues. 

Jordan Barraza is recovering from recent surgery. 

Pray For Others 

 
 

Friends and Family 

Genita Donaldson’s son David is suffering multiple serious health issues. He has 
returned home. 

Several members of Betty Dufner’s family are still experiencing several medical 
issues.  

Jaden Hurr, grandson of Joanne Hurr, is deployed to Poland. Please pray for 
him and his fellow soldiers in the difficult days ahead, as well as his family, as he is 
not able to communicate with them regularly.  

David Ortiz, grandson of Inacio and Maggie Castillo, has also been deployed to 
Poland. Please remember David and his comrades in your prayers.  

Virginia Exon, 10 year-old granddaughter of Jarrell and Rose Baker, has been 
undergoing treatment for  leukemia.  She was able to complete the high dose chemo 
treatments, and will begin a lower dose soon. Please pray for their whole family. 

Bill and Dean Fitch, sons of Katie Fitch. Bill is fighting cancer and Dean is also 
dealing with health issues. Dean is home and his kidneys have begun to function 
again. Please pray for hope and healing for this family. 

LoReta Owens, mother of Jeanie Haby, is suffering from  pain and swelling in her 
feet, and increased confusion and lethargy. 

Jory Mann, nephew of Paula Schrimsher, is improving after he suffered two 
strokes. Please pray for his healing and recovery. 

Rosie, sister of  Vickie Shawver, is dealing with several medical issues and needs 
prayers. 

Luca O'Brien, infant grandson of Charles and Betty Craig, has been diagnosed 
with Cystic Fibrosis. He is receiving treatment. Please pray for both him and their 
daughter Julie. 

Treva Vogl, sister of Reba Durbin, has been told there are no further treatments 
for her cancer. Please continue to pray for healing and comfort for her and her family. 

Melanie, sister of Martha McDuffie, is suffering multiple health challenges. 

 

And Keep Praying 


